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Dear Chapel Family,  May 1, 2018 
 

SARATOGA HALL 
 

The CLASSROOM GRAND OPENING SUNDAY, April 8th was fantastic! How wonderful to see all ages 

gathering on Sundays and through the week to fellowship and study God’s Word.  We are so very grateful 
for the loving and generous support of our Chapel Families. Thank you! 

 

 
 

Now that Milestones #1 and #2 are complete, we look ahead to Milestone #3 projects (the Upper Room & 

serving kitchen equipment, furniture & decor): To-date $46,655 has been given, leaving a remaining need 

of $81,244. We plan to begin placing orders for funded equipment soon. Additionally, a serving opportunity 

is coming up. 700 new chairs are estimated to arrive the week of May 14
th

. If you are available that week to 

help unpack and move chairs, please contact markpeterson@camanochapel.org.  Also, a Special Spring 

Offering will be received Sunday, May 20
th

 for Milestone #3. Our goal is to occupy Saratoga Hall Upper 

Room and Kitchen, Lord willing, by Sunday, September 9, 2018. Please join us in thanking God for His 

faithfulness to complete what He began.  
 

(Turn to page 2 for a Summary of Remaining Milestones.) 
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SUMMARY OF REMAINING MILESTONES 

COMPLETED MILESTONES:     

    

1. Saratoga Hall Construction  ...................................................................................................... Complete 

 PRAISE!  Camano Chapel received final Island County Completion Approval January 31
st

, 2018. 

        

2. Occupy Saratoga Hall – 1st & 2nd Floor classrooms:  ................................................................. Complete 

PRAISE!  Our Chapel family celebrated the Classroom Grand Opening Sunday, April 8
th

, 2018.  

 

CURRENT MILESTONE:   Remaining Needs 

 

3. Occupy Saratoga Hall – Upper Room & Kitchen:  .......................................................................... $81,244 

LET’S KEEP IT GOING … Our next milestone is to purchase and install items needed to make the 

Upper Room and Serving Kitchen fully functional. In the chart below, BLUE represents funds 

given and RED, our remaining need (ie. Audio, Video and Artistic Lighting; and Serving Kitchen 

Appliances). Please begin praying now for our special spring offering devoted to Milestone #3, 

Sunday, May 20
th

, 2018. Our spring update and information emphasis began Sunday, April 29
th

. 

 

 
 

FINAL COMBINED MILESTONE:                  

4. Repurpose portions of existing vacated space:   ......................................................................... $246,000 

Harrington Hall (C.E. Bldg.); Jackson Hall (Church Office) and Montgomery Hall (East Hall, 

Library, Infant Nursery):  Plans are moving forward to repurpose the south half of Harrington Hall 

(1
st

 floor) for church office space. The office relocation will make ground floor space in Jackson 

Hall available for HIS Pantry and HIS Sharing Closet. Plans also include repurposing Harrington 

Hall (2
nd

 floor) for Youth and Thirst Ministries.   Finally, plans under this milestone also include 

repurposing the East Hall, Library and infant nursery areas for open fellowship and quiet 

study/meeting space. 

 

REMAINING TOTAL NEED:  ..................................................................................................................... $327,244 

 

Thank you for prayerfully joining us to complete Saratoga Hall!  If you have any additional questions concerning 

the remaining milestones of the project, we would be glad to arrange for someone to meet with you and provide 

more details or to answer any concerns. Please contact Tim Bardon @ 360-629-5208 or at 

papatasaor@gmail.com  with your questions or concerns. 

 

Trusting Christ Together!  

Saratoga Hall Taskforce, (Tim Bardon, Lance Curry, Annelle Martin, Paul VanSant and Jon Rice)  
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